
TRINITY SUNDAY 

MAY 30, 2021 

   MASS INTENTIONS      

 Sat. 5/29    4:00 PM Lillian Strohl by Her Husband Oscar 

 Sun. 5/30 11:00 AM Michael and Mary Yencho by Their Family 

 Mon. 5/31 10:00 AM Mass in St. Ann’s Cemetery for Our Fallen Heroes 

 Tue. 6/1 7:00 AM Mary Hanusek by Leona Baranko 

 Wed 6/2 7:00 AM Thomas & Mary Pat Falatko by Joseph & Thelma  

    Gallagher 

 Thur. 6/3 7:00 AM Mary Louise Kleckner by George and Karen Hayden 

 Fri. 6/4 7:00 AM Bernard Gabrielle by Mike, Caroline Gabrielle Koscuk  

 Sat. 6/5 4:00 PM Peter and Mayme Sefing by the Turri Family 

 Sun. 6/6 11:00 AM Anna and Andy Prokopovich by Michalene and Jim  

    Eisenhart 

 

                  Contributions for this weekend will be printed in the June 6th bulletin. 

 

 

CANDLES ON THE ALTAR are in Memory of the Deceased Members of the  

Thomas Kislan Family by Jane and Leo Decowski 

SECOND COLLECTION next weekend is for the Care and Education of Priests. 

 

 

              MEMORIAL DAY MASS will be celebrated on Monday,  

    May 31st, at 10:00 AM in St. Ann’s Cemetery. Please  

    bring chairs as the seating is limited. In case of inclement  

    weather, Mass will be celebrated in the church. There will  

                              be NO 7:00 PM MASS.  

ALL MASSES / SERVICES ARE LIVESTREAMED:  Our new camera system will 

allow you to watch ALL MASSES AND SERVICES in both churches (weekday, 

weekend, holy days). The link for all services is as follows: 

YouTube.com/channel/UCRogmn_HRMsPzAq4XSysm3w.  

CALVARY CEMETERY in Drums is erecting a new Niche Building for final interment of 

cremated remains. Pre-construction sales are now open. If you are interested, call the 

cemetery office Monday-Friday between 8:30 AM –  noon and 1:00 PM – 3:30 PM. Payment 

plans are available at 0% interest for 2 years with required 25% down. 

PARISH CEMETARIES – Volunteers for the parish cemeteries ask parishioners to  

please remove all  Christmas and Easter decorations as soon as possible from family  

plots in order to prepare for the upcoming Memorial Day and summer season.  



    A Message from Father Mike… 

This weekend we celebrate the Feast of the Most Holy Trinity and 

Memorial Day. The Feast of the Most Holy Trinity always follows the 

Sunday after Pentecost.  We believe in one God, three persons.  It is 

an opportunity for us to focus on how God the Father, Jesus the Son 

and the Holy Spirit relate to us.  In the Old Testament, the Jewish folk 

knew the wrath of God the Father.  In the New Testament, Jesus the 

Son gave us a loving understanding of God.  On Pentecost God dwells in  

us via the Holy Spirit.  I think all of us relate to the Trinity depending on our state in life.  

There are times when God needs to be stern with us.  There are times when we need the 

love of Jesus.  There are those moments when we are filled with the Holy Spirit and act 

accordingly.  How do you relate to the Trinity?   

This weekend we also remember those brave men and women who gave their 

lives so we can be free.  Remember those military personnel in your prayers.  

Think about their family.  Stand proud as an American. 

 

A VIEW FROM THE PEW, DANGEROUS COMPARISONS. 

Crosswalk.com had an interesting article regarding comparing ourselves to others. 

This quote made the authors point, “When we compare ourselves, we allow the 

enemy to steal our joy, kill our self-esteem, and destroy our relationships.” Social 

media has made the ability to compare quick and easy. This instant access to each other is 

harmless and fun, but it can turn into a destructive obsession. It is fascinating how we 

always seem to want more or desire what someone else has, but never appreciate how 

fortunate we are for what we do have. So instead of being glued to our devices comparing 

ourselves to something that more than likely is only fiction, why not step back and be 

thankful for what you do have in your life. There is always someone out there who is less 

fortunate. 

  

IN-PERSON BAPTISMAL PREPARATION CLASSES have resumed.  This 

class  is  MANDATORY for ALL those parents wishing to have their 

children baptized. Classes for both parishes have been consolidated. The 

next class is at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, June 9th, at Immaculate 

Conception Parish in the church basement. Please register by calling the 

Immaculate Conception Parish Office at 570-636-3035 or the Good 

Shepherd Parish office at 570-788-3141. All persons attending the classes 

must wear face masks.  Baptisms have a limit of 25 persons.  Social 

distancing must be observed.  

 Take-Out Breakfast:  Tickets will be sold outside before all weekend Masses 

for Good Shepherd’s take-out breakfast to be held on Sunday, June 

6th, from 8:00 – 11:00AM.  The cost is $10.00 per breakfast which includes 

scrambled eggs, sausage, breakfast potatoes, pancakes, and fruit cup.  During the 

week, tickets may be purchased in both Good Shepherd and Immaculate 

Conception offices during business hours.  Thank you for your support! 


